Dike, Darlene

From: Rob Williams

Sent: 24 April 2014 14:33

To: Planning

Subject: planning application 2014/2367/P

Dear Planning

We occupy some of the office space in this building and we are not happy with proposals to turn the top three floors
into residential units.

We moved here from Anglers Lane last year. In our search we found it hard to find office space in Kentish town so
we know that there is not much available around here. However, we want to be based in Kentish Town for all sorts
of reasons and we would be worried if there is less office space available in this area rather than more.

We are a rapidly growing charity and we know that we will need more space in the next few years. And then more
space after that. We moved into this building because we thought that there would be ample opportunity to take
on more office space upstairs when the time came to expand. If this space becomes residential it closes off our
options and makes it much more difficult to stay in the area, which is close to our hearts since we have been here
for a long time.

Please keep jobs in Kentish Town by preserving the places where people work.
Thanks

Rob Williams

Rob Williams

Chief Executive Officer

‘War Child UK

Our new address - from 7" September 2013...
Linton House, 39 - 51 Highgate Road, NW5 1RT

Thousands of stores will donate money to War Child every time you shop online at GIVE AS YOU LIVE .
War destroys children's lives. You con hielp stop it by texting STOPOO £5 to 70070 to donate £5 towards our vital work.
‘War Child is an award winning charity that works with local partner organisations to protect marginalised children - street children, child

soldiers and children in prison - in places that are acutely affected by conflict such as Irag, Afghanistan, Northern Uganda, Central African
Republic, and the Deracratic Repubiic of Cango.

Check out: www.warchild.org.uk www.facebook.com/warchilduk www twitter.com/warchilduk
War Child is a UK registered charity {no: 1071659)



